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Lynn Ehrenberg <grnandwhtpips@quixnet.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 8:51 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

I’m very concerned about the proposed leverage change in the retail forex market. This change would
essentially make this market unavailable to me, and others, who don’t want to commit large amounts of
capital while learning to be an effective trader in this market. With this change, I would no longer have
the available capital to meet margin requirements.

Please stop over regulating individuals in response to poor judgements by large institutions.

Sincerely,

Lynn Ehrenberg

8 Country Mile Rd.

Pomona, CA 91766-6614

909-622-2535

grnandwhtpips@quixnet.net


